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Visit of German students to participate in the Bundoran St Patrick's 
Day parade - March 17th 2018. 

7 students representing Bad Kotzting visited Bundoran to take part 
in the annual St Patrick's Day parade on March 17th. They dressed 
in traditional German outfits for the day (despite the bitter cold) and 

march with the flag of Europe and Germany as well as some 
handheld flags of Bad Kötzting. 





The students with 
Denise at Glencar 

Waterfall

The students visit 
the Gleniff 
Horseshoe

The students meet 
Patricia at 
Brennan's 

Criterion Bar



Visit of Shane Smyth to Skofja Loka 

Bundoran's Shane Smyth paid a visit to Luka Nunar (Douz 
Youth) in Skofja Loka in June of 2017 also meeting Jaka Zarnik, 

Sergej Novak and Mayor Miha! 



Helped to set up and populate the new Sports events page on 
www.douzelage.eu



May 9th 2017 
Europe Day Celebrations

A celebration of Europe took 
place ahead of last year's GM on 

Europe Day with a number of 
cultural events happening in 

Bundoran

The children of the local primary school took part in the celebrations and 
learned about Europe for the day.



August 2017 
Visit of Wolfgang and Agathe 

to Bundoran


